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10 September 2020

Ms Miriam Kolacz
Senior Analyst — Adjudication
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission

BY EMAIL: adjudication@accc.gov.au

Dear Ms Kolacz
Clean Energy Council’s amended Solar Code — submission of Solar Victoria

| refer to my letters dated 1 July 2020 and 2 September 2020 and your email dated 7 September
2020.

| am writing to confirm Solar Victoria’s position with respect to the Clean Energy Council’s
submissions and proposed amendments to the Solar Retailer Code of Conduct (Solar Code)
following the ACCC'’s Draft Determination dated 13 August 2020 (Draft Determination).

Solar Victoria continues to support the ACCC’s proposed condition for re-authorisation of the
Solar Code as outlined in the Draft Determination.

With respect to the duration of re-authorisation of the Solar Code, the proposed exclusion periods
for rejected applicants, the mechanism for an appeals process for rejected applicants, and
proposed updates to the privacy provisions of the Solar Code, | refer to and repeat Solar
Victoria’s submissions outlined in my letter dated 2 September 2020.

Solar Victoria makes no submission in relation to the CEC’s proposal to introduce fees for
appeals, or in relation to the proposed updates to formalise the 12-month operating requirement
for retailers seeking to become signatories to the Solar Code.

Should you have any queries, please contact Paul Corkill of Solar Victoria on or by
email to

Yours sincerely

Stan Krpan
Chief Executive Officer, Solar Victoria

Any personal information about you or a third party in your correspondence will be protected under the provisions of the
Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014. It will only be used or disclosed to appropriate Ministerial, Statutory Authority, or ORIA
departmental staff in regard to the purpose for which it was provided, unless required or authorized by law. Enquiries Suate

about access to informa ion about you held by the Department should be directed to foi_unit@delwp vic gov.au or FOI
Unit, Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning, PO Box 500, East Melbourne, Victoria 8002.






